```
19:01:48 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : It won't show up for
the those that showed up after it was put in the chat
19:02:04 From Alyssa London to Everyone : I don't see it
19:02:12 From Alyssa London to Everyone : Alyssa London
19:02:15 From Community Council to Everyone : thanks laura
19:02:18 From Sarah Kleedehn to Everyone : Sarah Kleedehn
19:02:20 From Tom Begich to Everyone: Tom Begich, South Addition
resident and Senator for the District
19:02:29 From Daniel Volland to Everyone : Daniel Volland
19:02:37 From tesche to Everyone : Pam Tesche. Hi , everyone.
19:02:39 From Douglas Veltre to Everyone : Doug Veltre
19:02:44 From gbdickie1 to Everyone : Ruth Ann Dickie
19:02:45 From Mercedes Colbert - Sen. Begich to Everyone : Mercedes
Colbert, staff to Sen. Begich
19:02:56 From Van Le - R&M Consultants to Everyone : Van Le with R&M
Consultants
19:03:10 From Patrice Parker to Everyone : Patrice & Bill Parker
19:03:10 From John Braden to Everyone : John Braden
19:03:16 From Kathryn Veltre to Everyone : Kathie Veltre
19:03:22 From Mildred's iPhone to Everyone : Mildred Hennings
19:05:00 From David Kasser to Everyone : David Kasser F street
19:06:37 From cheryl to Everyone : Cheryl Richardson
19:08:05 From John Thurber to Everyone : John Thurber attending
19:08:11 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Please sign in if you haven't
already!
19:08:35 From Erica Lambers to Everyone : Erica Lambers
19:10:32 From Community Council to Everyone : Hans Thompson
19:10:48 From Tamas Deak to Everyone : This is Tamas Deak name adder.
19:11:03 From Butch Moore to Everyone : Butch Moore
19:11:04 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : Ruth Ann Jennings
19:11:42 From Laura Eakes to Everyone : Laura Eakes
19:11:45 From Cindy Moore to Everyone : Cindy Moore
19:11:56 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone: Laura Sturdevant and
Colin Dean
19:12:22 From Cecelia Donelson to Everyone : Cecelia Donelson
19:12:25 From akkic to Everyone : Trish O'
19:13:11 From akkic to Everyone : Jay Holtan and Trish O'Gorman
19:17:32 From Patrice Parker to Everyone : Thanks, Zack. I agree. We
shouldn't harm the PF.
19:20:55 From Jeff Manfull - FCC Rep to Everyone : Sorry, Fran, I
forgot to sign in: Jeffrey Manfull
19:22:36 From Alyssa London to Everyone: That's amazing
19:22:53 From Daniel Volland to Everyone : Love that
19:26:48 From David Kasser to Everyone: Thanks Chris!
19:30:57 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Anyone who has joined the
meeting in the last 5-10mins, please sign in on chat by adding your
name. Thanks
19:31:12 From James Deanna to Everyone : Deanna James
19:33:26 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : I don't see the power
```

```
point Chris said he posted in the chat.
```

- 19:35:29 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : Cheers, Leslie and Harry Need are here.
- 19:37:24 From Lynn Hallquist to Everyone : Lynn Hallquist
- 19:37:58 From Adolf Zeman to Everyone : Adolf Zeman
- 19:43:20 From James_Deanna to Everyone: Chris, please include a review of the public testimony from ao2020-58, regarding the B3 zoning from last summer, in making your decision. As a constituent, I am still uncomfortable with the change in zoning. I am unconvinced there is a need when there is still PLI zone land available, such as Mental Health Trust land. Let's work with partners before zoning changes. Thanks.
- 19:44:08 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Thanks Ruth Ann for your questions.
- 19:45:15 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Hi Margo! Yay!
- 19:47:53 From Christopher Constant to Everyone : Margo is too humble. She is School Board PRESIDENT!
- 19:48:40 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone: Thank you Margo.
- 19:48:47 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : Woooo!
- 19:49:13 From David Kasser to Everyone : Congratulations Margo
- 19:50:52 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Sounds good, Chris. I'll check in.
- 19:51:08 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : Yes!! Agreed on the vehicle noise!
- 19:52:22 From Margo Bellamy to Everyone : ASD Parent/Community Survey: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/PY6MCP7
- 19:52:49 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Can you expand on the auto noise? music or engines? Thanks... I'm getting old and think everything is loud LoL
- 19:53:17 From Jeff Manfull FCC Rep to Everyone : Motorcycles!
- 19:53:25 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Fire Island is moving, maybe not needed?
- 19:53:35 From James Deanna to Everyone : Agreed Jeff!
- 19:54:13 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : @James_Deanna: Any/
- all noise in our area (12th & Cordova). We've had issues with loud engines, loud music, and loitering vehicles in the middle of the night
- 19:54:43 From akkic to Everyone: Fire Island is moving late fall.
- 19:55:20 From tesche to Everyone : Another business will still go into the space.
- 19:55:29 From Erica Lambers to Everyone: junk cars that can barely run and have no functioning noise mitigation measures (eg mufflers) and over suped up pick up trucks...
- 19:56:46 From Fran Durner to Everyone : ML&P visited SACC in the past let's ask ML&P to do the same!
- 19:57:17 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Thanks, Hans!
- 19:57:24 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Sorry Church Electric!
- 19:57:46 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone:
- Voluntary membership dues may be made online at:
- https://givebutter.com/SACC-membership
- Contribution to the SANP fund may be made online at:

```
https://givebutter.com/SACC-plan
19:57:46 From Ryan Webb and Brian Kirchner to Fran Durner(Direct
Message): Ryan Webb and Brian Kirchner
19:58:04 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone: New Gal Question-
why do we need funds for the SANP?
19:59:07 From Daniel Volland to Everyone: Laura - we're fundraising
to hire a professional planner. :)
19:59:08 From Community Council to Everyone: Laura, it helps us fund
small community things. We've had fall bbqs, and sponsored wayfinding
in the past
19:59:23 From Community Council to Everyone: Ruth, that is the
funding for the neighborhood plan not SACC
19:59:36 From Community Council to Everyone : my email:
hans.thompson1@gmail.com
20:00:01 From Daniel Volland to Everyone : And separately there is the
small suggested for donation for what Hans mentioned above.
20:00:30 From Jeff Manfull - FCC Rep to Everyone: We'd like the plan
to be as professional as possible, and they don't work for free.
20:00:46 From Mary Hilcoske to Everyone : Mary Hilcoske
20:01:08 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : I posted both links
20:02:38 From Community Council to Everyone : Voluntary membership
dues may be made online at:
https://givebutter.com/SACC-membership
Contribution to the SANP fund may be made online at:
https://givebutter.com/SACC-plan
20:02:47 From Community Council to Everyone : thanks Ruth Ann
20:03:21 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : https://
www.salutetolife.org/
20:05:18 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Jeff, what date is the picnic?
20:07:14 From Community Council to Everyone : July 21st.
20:13:38 From Katherine Jernstrom to Everyone : Greg and Katherine
Jernstrom
20:15:06 From cheryl to Everyone : SACC adopted a traffic resolution a
couple of years ago that called for traffic calming on A, C, I and L
within
20:15:07 From James Deanna to Everyone : Agreed
20:16:23 From cheryl to Everyone : within SACC boundaries. Yes, they
are state roads, but it's still important for transportation officials
to respect the adjacent land uses.
20:17:56 From Patrice Parker to Everyone : Bill Parker votes Yes.
20:18:01 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone: 2 for yes for Laura
Sturdevant and Colin Dean
20:18:17 From akkic to Everyone : Jay Holtan yes
20:19:07 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : Hi Cheryl, I'm hoping to
start an effort for traffic calming between E St and I St on 15th in
the fall.
20:19:46 From Erica Lambers to Everyone : out of curiosity, what is
the exact definition of traffic calming?
20:19:56 From cheryl to Everyone : Sounds good.
```

```
20:20:43 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : Thank you. (I'll get
to work on a draft resolution for traffic calming and planning for
adjacent land use at our council's sections of I, L and 15th.)
20:20:44 From Erica Lambers to Everyone: where will the plant sale
be? what date?
20:21:49 From akkic to Everyone: The traffic heading south on L
Street has gotten very loud with cars racing...starting about 8 or 9
20:21:58 From cheryl to Everyone : Traffic calming consists of
physical design and other measures put in place on existing roads to
reduce vehicle speeds and improve safety for pedestrians and
cyclists. ... Traffic calming measures can be implemented at an
intersection, street, neighborhood, or area-wide level. per USDOT.
20:22:16 From tesche to Everyone : I will help. Sounds like fun.
20:22:22 From Erica Lambers to Everyone: thanks for that definition!
20:23:39 From cheryl to Everyone : Trish and Jay, I can provide you
with the documentation of speeding that ADOT provided SACC within the
last couple of years on I and L. Can you get your email address to
me?
20:23:57 From cheryl to Everyone: That's very generous Fran!
20:24:11 From akkic to Everyone : Cheryl, thank you.
20:25:00 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Thank you for the King
improvements. This is needed and kind for Muriel.
20:26:00 From James_Deanna to Everyone : We appreciate your efforts!
20:27:51 From Fran Durner to Everyone : If you would like to volunteer
for the plant sale on June 5 from 10 to 2 pm, please email me:
durner1@gmail
20:28:01 From Van Le - R&M Consultants to Everyone : http://
www.muni.org/Departments/parks/Pages/Projects.aspx
20:37:20 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone: Butch- I am SO SORRY
for your loss, but THANK YOU for all your efforts to make it better
for others
20:37:56 From Erica Lambers to Everyone: AGREED!!
20:40:57 From Patrice Parker to Everyone: Thank you, Butch and Cindy.
20:41:35 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Yes, thank you Butch and
Cindy.
20:43:59 From James Deanna to Everyone: I haven't had an opportunity
to read the document, but thank you for sharing it. To clarify, the
plan includes acquiring 1% for art funding?
20:45:22 From James Deanna to Everyone: I would like time to read the
plan document before voting.
20:45:53 From Fran Durner to Everyone: Yes, would like to read the
document.
20:45:54 From Lynn Stuhr to Everyone: totally support this
initiative! Thank you Butch and Cindy for your hard work, and all
involved! More awareness is so vital!
```

20:47:43 From Cecelia Donelson to Everyone : There's many that think the Park Strip has too many Memorials to begin with

20:46:17 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : I need to see what the

memorial is to look like.

- 20:48:21 From Butch Moore to Everyone: Thank you everyone.
- 20:48:39 From James_Deanna to Everyone: Agree, Pam. Please don't be embarrassed. The sites are in the plan document, so we all need to take a look at the proposal, representation of all that Bree's Law represents, and the best placement. Thanks everyone for understanding. 20:49:41 From Patrice Parker to Everyone: I'm all for Bree's Memorial being placed in the Park.
- 20:50:04 From James_Deanna to Everyone: I believe the consultants were asking us to take a look at the sites, right? They are hoping to get our feedback, and then be a part of the installation? I am not against the memorial perse, but need to read the document.
- 20:51:16 From Fran Durner to Everyone : Can the document be added to the chat?
- 20:51:29 From Tom Begich to Everyone: This is not the same proposal as the one from two years ago. Nor is a vote from two years ago necessarily a reflection of today.
- 20:53:29 From Patrice Parker to Everyone : Good point, Tom.
- 20:54:31 From James_Deanna to Everyone: Thank you, Butch, for all your work to help others. I'm looking forward to reading the document and considering the best placement to further the message.
- 20:56:09 From David Kasser to Everyone: I am in support of this integrated development with the victims tree and Bree memorial included.
- 20:58:12 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : Seconded
- 20:58:48 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Thank you, Kathleen!
- 20:59:01 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Thank you, Jeff
- 21:00:46 From Cecelia Donelson to Everyone : I'd be happy to continue at the at large position
- 21:01:27 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Good! I was going to nominate Hans for whatever he would like to do… thank you all for your Board service!
- 21:02:30 From cheryl to Everyone : ruth ann, please repeat. we could not hear you.
- 21:02:41 From cheryl to Everyone : now fran is also hard to hear.
- 21:04:24 From David Kasser to Everyone : Will the slate include a brief statement or bio?
- 21:04:35 From James_Deanna to Everyone : Thank you, Harry. Your work on the traffic calming is helpful.
- 21:04:55 From Ruth Ann Jennings to Everyone : I had volunteered to be the FCC rep as Moira will not be available.
- 21:05:13 From John Braden to Everyone : Is this the first call for nomination to run for the board?
- 21:05:20 From Tamas Deak to Everyone : From Fran to everyone VP. Daniel Volland.
- 21:05:22 From cheryl to Everyone : please tell fram we cannot hear her.
- 21:05:34 From Cecelia Donelson to Everyone: Yes, I would be interested in keeping an at large position
- 21:05:37 From Patrice Parker to Everyone : Moira asked me for a brief statement for next meeting.

- 21:05:49 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : Chair: Hans & John
- 21:05:56 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : VC: Daniel
- 21:06:21 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : At Large: Harry, Fran, Cecelia
- 21:06:35 From Harry & Leslie Need to Everyone : Sec: Patrice
- 21:07:30 From James_Deanna to Everyone: Poll worked well tonight with a few in the chat. I have witnessed voting hand raising for vote and it was not as efficient.
- 21:07:35 From Patrice Parker to Everyone: Some might only be able to vote via Chat, so it'd be good to have that option.
- 21:07:52 From Laura Sturdevant Dean to Everyone : Yes
- 21:08:38 From cheryl : I agree Patrice, let's make a typed poll work please.
- 21:09:13 From James_Deanna: Laura, Muriel might like to hear what is happening. She has been concerned with the neglect she sees at the park.
- 21:11:17 From James_Deanna : Sorry for the experience, and thank you Laura! I'll fill Muriel in on your efforts.
- 21:11:56 From Laura Sturdevant Dean : Who is Muriel? New gal...
- 21:12:05 From James_Deanna : Muriel King ;)
- 21:12:16 From Laura Sturdevant Dean : Lol, duh. I would LOVE to chat with her
- 21:12:17 From Community Council: hans.thompson1@gmail.com -
- 21:12:28 From Community Council: please connect so we can talk King park
- 21:12:39 From James_Deanna : djamesak@gmail.com... let's connect, yes